
 

 

  
                                                    

 
 

 

                                     

               30
th

 April, 2018 

To the Parents of pupils in RP, 

          
As we are now approaching the final half term in Reception class, we have arranged a 

Parents Information Meeting and a Stay and Play session in Year 1 that will form 

part of the transition process to Key Stage One. 

 

Parents Information Meeting 

We would like to invite you to a Parents Information Meeting on Tuesday 12
th

 June 

at 2.30pm. This is an opportunity to share transition arrangements, curriculum 

information, meet staff and ask any questions you may have. The meeting will be held 

in the Year One classroom and we hope that we will be able to answer any questions 

or concerns that you may have about the weeks ahead. 

 

‘Stay and Play’ in Year 1 

Tuesday 26
th

 June, 9:00-10:00am 

You or a family member are invited to ‘Stay and Play’ with your child in their new 

classroom.  

This is a fantastic opportunity for you to become familiar with the Year 1 

environment and staff while participating in a variety of activities. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below indicating whether you will be able to attend. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. A. Price 

 

Early Years Foundation Stage Co-ordinator 

 

 

Child’s Name .................................. 

 

I will/ will not be attending the Parents Information Meeting on Tuesday 12
th

 June 

June at 2.30pm 

 

I will/ will not be attending the ‘Stay and Play’* in Year 1 on Tuesday 26
th

 June, 

9:00-10:00am  
 

*only 1 adult per child at the ‘Stay and Play’ session and sorry no younger siblings.  

 

Signed ............................................... 

Head Teacher: Mrs A Mason 
Amblecote Primary School 

School Drive 

Amblecote 
Stourbridge 

West Midlands 
DY8 4DQ 

 
Tel: 01384 818335 
Fax: 01384 818336  


